West 1917 Riverside Avenue
Spokane 11, Washington
February 25, 1957

Mre Click Relander
1212 N. 32nd Avenue
Yakima, Washington

Dear Mr. Relander:

Some time since you were mailed a copy of the PACIFIC NORTH-
WESTERNER, quarterly publication of the Spokane Westerners. FEnclosed
were an invitation to you to become a corresponding member of the
Spokane group and an application form for that purpose.

To date, no reply has been received from you relative to your
decision concerning membership. I know that you would be pleased, if
not happy, to find your name listed on our roll with such individuals
and Colonel E. N. Wentworth known widely for their work on the broad
field of the west. Libraries putting the stamp of approval upon our
publication such as the Huntington Library, the California State
Library and those of the Universities of Idaho znd Washington may be

singled out for mention from among a number of others.

As the second issue of our publication is now in active produc-
tion, we find it necessary to check our mailing list to the &nd that
no person may fail in obtaining a copy of the publication. Production
costs make it imperatively necessary that the volume copy issue must
be rather closely limited to the demand, as indicated through paid
membershipse It is not our desire that any one should be diappointed
in the matter of receiving expected copies of the publication.

Trusting we may soon hear regarding your decision in the
matter of membership, you may believe me to be

Most cordially yours,
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Thomas Teakle




